
1

MacNeil, Jami

From: Puryear, Kristen
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 10:50 AM
To: MacNeil, Jami
Cc: St.Hilaire, Lisa
Subject: RE: NRPA review request, Spinney boat ramp/dock, Alna

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Jami, 
I think the proposed E&S measures look great and should be sufficient to protect the coastal wetland and rare plant. 
 
Thank you for checking in. 
 
--- Kristen 

 

From: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2020 11:14 AM 
To: Puryear, Kristen <Kristen.Puryear@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: NRPA review request, Spinney boat ramp/dock, Alna 
 
Hi Kristen,  
 
If you recall, you provided me with comments a few months back on a proposed pier and boat ramp in Alna.  In the 
memo, you recommended that the applicant should take “all measures” to prevent siltation.  As I am writing the permit 
draft, the AAG would like clarification on what “all measures” means.  Would you find the measures proposed in the 
application to be sufficient?  Or were there any additional steps you would recommend?  
 
The proposed E&S control measures include:  
-silt screen around stockpiles if necessary 
-turbidity curtain around work area 
-work only during periods of low water 
-equipment will operate on land or within the footprint of the proposed boat ramp, and will not otherwise operate 
within the coastal wetland 
-hay/seed/mulch any disturbed soil in the upland 
 
During the review, the applicant also agreed to wash all fine sediments off the stones that will be used to the construct 
the boat ramp.   
 
Thanks, 
 
-Jami MacNeil 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
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From: St.Hilaire, Lisa <Lisa.St.Hilaire@maine.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 4:45 PM 
To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov> 
Cc: Puryear, Kristen <Kristen.Puryear@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: NRPA review request, Spinney boat ramp/dock, Alna 
 
Hi Jami, 
 
MNAP comments attached, thanks, 
 
Lisa St. Hilaire 
 

Information Manager | Maine Natural Areas Program 
Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry 
177 State House Station | Augusta, ME 04333 (NEW mailing address) 
90 Blossom Lane | Augusta, ME 04333 (NEW physical address) 
PHONE 207-287-8044 (Same phone!) 
FAX 287-7548 (NEW FAX) 

From: MacNeil, Jami  
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2019 11:46 AM 
To: Puryear, Kristen <Kristen.Puryear@maine.gov> 
Subject: NRPA review request, Spinney boat ramp/dock, Alna 
 
Hi Kristen,  
 
Attached is a NRPA review request for Jeff Spinney’s application for a boat ramp and dock system on the Sheepscot 
River in Alna.  I have also attached the application and photos from my site visit on 9/6/19.  As I mentioned, there are 
some interested persons with concerns about adverse impact to salt marsh in this area due to the ramp, dock, and 
potentially increased boat traffic.  Please provide a memo with MNAP’s opinion.   
 
Thank you,  
 
-Jami MacNeil 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 


